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Carols at Liscombe House 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Traditionally, children from Birch Hill Primary School have visited Liscombe House at Christmas time to sing 

carols and interact with the residents. This year, we will be returning to Liscombe House on Monday 12th 

December with 5K.   

 

We will leave school at 1:45pm on foot and return to school by 3:15pm. As a member of 5K your child will 

be joining us for this event. 

 

If you would like your child to be excluded from this event because of your faith choice, please let us know 

as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Kerslake 
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